
R O A Annual Subscriptions. 

 

The annual subscription of £5 per household falls due on 1st July each year, regardless of the 

date one joins the Association. Most members now pay this by Standing Order or Direct 

Debit on or about this date, for which the committee are very grateful. 

 

This can also be paid by Bacs or Faster Payment directly through your bank or by cheque if 

preferred. 

 

This is the only income the ROA has as the Reunion / AGM weekends are purely self 

financing and non-profit making; this way the general costs are spread equally throughout the 

membership. Without these subscriptions the Association would not continue to exist. 

 

The subscription covers all routine expenses incurred by the Association, such as insurance, 

postage, printing and other administration costs including committee expenses for travel to 

committee meetings etc. although neither the Chairman nor the Treasurer claim for attending 

Pass Out Parades at Wethersfield as the Association representatives.  

 

If any member wishes to alter their method of payment or requires details of sort code and 

account number and any other details, please contact the treasurer via our new email address - 

mdproa2021@yahoo.com 

 

or general mail to :-  

The Pippins, Mill Road, HARDWICK, NR15 2ST  

 

This address should also be used for sending ROA cheques etc. 

Please note that cheques should be made out to MoD Police R O A in future, (not MDP) the 

banks are becoming increasingly demanding in precise names. 
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